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Senator Cash (Written) asked: 
 
In relation to Recommendation 11 of the Lavarch Review, have the 
amendments to the Code been made?  If so, on what date, and if not, why 
not? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No amendments have been made as yet. The tribunals and DIAC are in 
discussions about progressing amendments to: dismissal for non-appearance; 
preparation of written statement of reasons; referral of matters back to DIAC; 
and withdrawal powers.  
 


